
 
Lot Drawing for Candidate Order on Ballots - Notice 
5/13/2020 
 
Vancouver, WA - On Friday, May 15, at approximately 5:30 pm, a public lot drawing will be 
conducted to determine ballot order for the races that will be on the ballot in the Aug. 4 Primary. 

This public drawing will be held at 1408 Franklin Street, Vancouver, and may be witnessed by the 
news media, the public and by any candidate. 

CONTACT 
Cathie Garber 
Elections 
564-397-5179 
cathie.garber@clark.wa.gov  
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